
      May 18, 2006 
 
 
Office of Water Quality Water-Quality Information Note 2006.08 
 
Subject:  Field Methods—Disposable gloves from One-Stop Shopping 
 
 
This is notice that the blue, nitrile disposable gloves (One-Stop Shopping item numbers 
Q447FLD, Q448FLD, Q449FLD, and Q450FLD) have been discontinued.  The Qualitrile 
brand white, nitrile disposable gloves (Q520FLD, Q521FLD, Q522FLD, Q523FLD, 
Q524FLD, Q525FLD, Q526FLD, and Q527FLD), which are preferable for all water-
quality field work, will continue to be stocked.  These gloves are available by the box of 
100 and by the case of 1000. 
 
Please contact Kathy Fitzgerald (kkfitz@usgs.gov) if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
If this Note was forwarded to you and you’d like to have your name placed on the WaQI Notes 
distribution, please send email to nlsnow@usgs.gov. 
 
WaQI Notes are archived on the Office of Water Quality web site, 
http://water.usgs.gov/usgs/owq/WaQI/index.html 
 


